
 

 

  



 

Newsletter 21 March 2019 



 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Newsletter 1 July 2021 

A huge thank you to Bex Toone who has resigned from her position as President of our Home and School. 
  

Bex has been an active member of our Home and School for more than 5 years with the majority of this period leading the 
committee in supporting school activities, and raising over $130,000 for much needed learning resources and major projects 
such as the senior outdoor learning and garden space behind Te Ao Marama.   
 

You have made an enormous contribution to improving the quality of life and times across the David Street School learning 
community Bex, and we look forward to you continuing to support our committee in its future plans and engagement in 
school life.  
Thank you Bex for your hard work, and ongoing commitment to David Street School.  

 

Home & School Committee 
Winners of the Raffle 
The winning raffle tickets for our Food Basket Raffle were drawn by Police on Monday.  
Congratulations to: 
1. Kirsty.  2. Sylvia.   3. Dianne Laurie.  4. Undina.  5. Danielle  
Thank you everyone for your support. Proceeds of the raffle will go towards our senior playground. 
 

 

Thank You 
 

The Home & School Committee would like to acknowledge Cookie Time 
who has generously donated the cookies for this sausage sizzle.  
Thank You Cookie Time for your extremely generous donation! 

 
 

Goodnight Kids DVD Order Form $10.00 each 

 

Student Name: __________________________________________________  
 

Class & Teacher: _________________________________________________ 

 

Amount of DVD’s you’d like to purchase: ________ Total cost: ____________ 

 

 

Payment (circle one): EFTPOS /  Cash  /  Internet Banking (David Street School 12-3437-0000066-00) 

If you would like to purchase a DVD of our fantastic production ‘Goodnight Kids’, please fill out the form below and return to 
school. The show was filmed and edited by David Street School. DVD’s cost $10 each. 
Please return the slip below along with your payment before Friday 9th July (Term 2, week 10). Students will be notified 
when their DVD has arrived. 

                          
 
  
 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and School 
Holiday programme at David Street School. 

 

The Care for Kids Holiday Programme for Term 1 will run as follows: 
Monday 12th July – Friday 16th July 
Monday 19th July – Friday 23rd  July 

To enroll your child please go to our online enrolment site  
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids     

 Or contact Pia 0273 691263 or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

Please book early as there are limited spaces available. 
 

School Office Hours 
Mon, Tues, Thurs, Friday 8.00 am to 4.00 pm 
Wednesday 8.00 am to 3.30 pm 
 
 

School Hours for children  
8.55am School begins 
11:00am Morning Interval  

12.30pm Lunch   
1.30pm Afternoon Session  
3.00pm School day ends 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/davidstschool
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids
mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Milo Friday Tomorrow    
 

Bring along $1 and a cup for a milo before school.  
Children must get their milos before 8.45am beside the school hall. 

 

 

Year 3 & 4   
3:40 pm  Court 1:     
DSS Ferns v DSS Tactics  
3:40 pm  Court 2:     
DSS Mystics v MS Aotea 
3:40 pm  Court 4:     
DSS Magic v Orini Combined Bullets 
 

Year 5 & 6    
 

4:30 pm  Court 5:    
DSS Stars v MS Te Arawa 
4:30 pm  Court 6:    
DSS Force v Tatuanui Gold 
5:30 pm  Court 5:    
DSS Thunderbirds v Tahuna Rockets 
 

 

NETBALL - Draws for Thursday 1st July 
 

Next Week 

Wednesday 7 July 

Disco – Theme:  
Entry - $2.00 per child.  
Entry forms will go home with every child the day before the disco and are to be bought along on the night with your entry fee.  
Parents please pick children up from inside the hall at the conclusion of their Disco.   
No entry before 6pm   
Juniors - Rooms 13 to 21:  6.00 - 7.00pm    Middle - Rooms 7 to 12 & Seniors 7.15 - 8.30pm 
Snacks and  Glow items will be for sale on the night 
 
 
Friday 9 July  - Last day of Term 2  
 
Green Day for Juvenile Arthritis Awareness 

Join us and Dress in Green as we support our friend Ilah and raise 

awareness for Juvenile Arthritis.  
Not a lot of people know that even kids get arthritis. 
July is a time to increase awareness, and spur advocacy on behalf of those 
children suffering from juvenile arthritis and other auto-immune diseases. 
 
 

 
Good Night Kids DVD orders need to be in to the office. See the order form in this newsletter or 

pick one up from the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY DANCE WORKSHOP 
A fun 3 day workshop for ages 7 - 13 (school years 2 - 8). Jam-packed with 
all the exciting parts of dance - including hip hop, jazz, contemporary, 
costume crafts, and more!  
 

9am - 3pm, on the 12th, 13th, & 14th of July, 
at the Morrinsville Intermediate hall. 

 

No previous dance experience required - just energy and a creative mind.  
 

Text Seren Stevens on 02040905362 to register, or visit the Studio 
Active School of Dance on Facebook or Instagram page for more 
information.  
 

Limited spaces available. 

Entertainment Books 
 

David Street School are selling digital Entertainment Books again this year.  
There are a few options when purchasing, whether you are exploring locally, 
all of NZ , or you may want the Australian option aswell. So pop on to the link 
and have a look. Promote us to your friends and family. We really appreciate 

your support. https://nz.entdigital.net/orderbooks/158v329  

https://nz.entdigital.net/orderbooks/158v329


 

  

7yr Girls 
 

2nd Harper Davie 
5th Layla Walton 
7th Grace Clark 

 

7yr Boys 
 

1st  Eli Galloway 
2nd Nathan Page 

8yr Girls 
 

2nd Rosie Soffe 
4th Mya Silvester 
6th Eesha Murti 
 

8yr Boys 
 

1st Dylan Hunt 
6th Kayden Norman 
8th Reid Taylor 
10th Curtis Page 

 

 
No placings 

9yr Boys 
 

4th Jack Clark 
10th Price Hayr 

10yr Girls 
 

2nd Cahleisha Pakau 
3rd Amara Murti 
 

10yr Boys 
 

2nd Finn O’Shea 
3rd Charlie Hadj-Blaha 
5th Max Bracey 
6th Brody Dowall 
 

11yr Girls 
 

2nd Ayla Byers 
3rd Hannah Holten 
4th Te Rukei Karauria 
5th Jaeda Zwart 
6th Amber McCreedy 
 

11yr Boys 
 

1st Bayley McLeod-Whittington 
3rd Max Cryer 
 

District Cross Country  
The District Cross Country was held last Friday at Tahuna. Well 
done to all our children who competed and thank you to our 
parent helpers and supporters.  

Today Mr Marks joined the juniors to present us wirth our very own PE gear after 

some of our Kiwi students wrote letters to Mr Marks explaining how unfair it was 

that Junior School didn’t have anything to play with at morning tea and lunchtime. 

Dear Mr Marks 
Why did the big kids get PE gear and not us? I 
really want to play soccer with some but I 
can’t because we are not allowed a ball. Can 
we have some PE gear because that was 
going to be fair? That's why I want some.  
Did you know my dad gave our school some 
PE gear but I don't get to play with any of it. 
Do you think that is fair? We will look after 
the PE gear if you give us some to play with at 
lunch time. 
 

From Blake Griffin 
 

Dear Mr Marks 
Mr Marks do you like playing with PE gear or 
you and your sons? Because the Juniors don't 
have any PE gear to play with because the 
seniors have heaps of PE gear and that’s not 
fair.  
If you were a junior teacher would you let us 
play with PE Gear? Have you noticed that the 
Juniors are sad because all they want is a ball 
to play with.  
Maybe each junior class can have a ball for 
them but if they lose it then it's their bad 
luck.  
 

From Brocklin 
 

 

Dear Mr Marks 
Why do seniors only get to play with the PE 
gear not juniors?  Have you noticed the 
Juniors are sad because they do not have a 
ball to play. I wish the Juniors had a ball to 
play with. Why do you think the juniors do 
not have a ball to play with? 
 

From Keanu  



 

 

 

Our senior school students competed in The Junior Tough Guy/Girl Mud Run Challenge last 

week at Ngaruawahia, in New Zealand's biggest mud run series.  

Such a great day with lots of smiles and challenges. 

Thank you to all parent/whānau helpers who transported and supported our children on the day.  


